From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment -EB-2021-0009
Date: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 4:51:44 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, June 20, 2021 2:23 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-06-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0009

-- Name --
Eric Nikolasevic

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am 28 years old a full time worker and mosy importantly a father to a 5 year daughter , we rent our house and have
baseboard heating as you can imagine in winter months our bills can be outrageous, I find it hard to my bills already
in the winter months sometimes my hydro bill can reach 300 per month just from heating the main rooms in our
home nothing else , how are people supposed to afford to live with rates even higher. The electricity companies
already make enough money they don't need regular increases.

-- Attachment --





